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20 April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I wanted to let you all know about some very positive news on how wonderful our Wildern 
Community has been during these unprecedented times 
 
Since the beginning of 2021 we have managed to raise £970.90 for our local charity, the super 
heroes, the doctors and nurses, at Southampton General Hospital, I wanted to share with you the 
letter of thanks we have received, as it was down to the whole community that we were able to 
do this: 
 
To the Wildern School Community 
 
On behalf of all the people who are too busy right now to say thank you - thank you! 
 
I mean, of course, the doctors, the nurses, the cleaners and the porters - in fact, every one 
of our NHS heroes at University Hospital Southampton. 
 
I know if they possibly could, they would want to thank you personally for your generous 
donation of £970.90 received to date in 2021 for our frontline workers. 
 
Frontline NHS staff have already worked tirelessly through two waves of the virus. Thanks 
to you, staff can now rest properly during their short breaks, access wellbeing areas and 
enjoy refreshments such as tea, coffee and fresh hot food - it makes such a difference 
knowing they have the support of the local community. 
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
With best wishes 
  
Rachel 

 
Rachel Funnel 
 
I also personally want to thank everyone for all their support and time, even though we have been 
in unprecedented times we have been able to support our charities, without the support of 
everyone in our community we would not be able to achieve this. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Co-ordiantor  


